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Dear Executive Board,

The University Council appreciates having received the changes in the enrolment regulations.
After reading it, the University Council agreed that most of the changes were a good adjustment
to the already existing policy. The questions were answered in a satisfactory manner during the
external committee meeting. However, on a technical note, the Council would like to see an
addition to chapter 2.5.6.3. Here the tuition paid by students who do a joint or double degree is
discussed but the case where students do not pay tuition at our partner university is not
addressed.

CONCEPT-DECISION:
The University Council,

seen:
- UR 19 - 138 enrolment regulation;
heard:
- the internal Committee OOS-meeting on 4 September 2019;
- the external Committee OOS-meeting on 11 September 2019,
advices to:
- toinclude the case where a partner university does not request tuition in chapter 2.5.3.6;

decides:
to agree with the proposed changes of the enrolment regulation as long as the proposed advice
is followed.
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